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Police and Crime Commissioner for Surrey – Decision Making Record 
 
Report Title: Coronavirus Support Fund  
Decision number: 38/2020  
Author and Job Role: Sarah Haywood – Commissioning & Policy Lead for Community Safety 
Protective Marking: OFFICIAL 
 
Executive Summary: The PCC has made available an additional £500,000 to support existing 
providers with their additional costs caused as a direct result of the Covid-19 pandemic 
 
Background 
The following organisation has applied for assistance from the Coronavirus Support Fund; 
 
Surrey Police – Op Swordfish 
To award £19,396.80 Surrey Police to support Operation Swordfish which is a Policing Operation to 
reduce casualties on the road by carrying out Engagement, Education and Enforcement. This is in 
response to a number of recent concerns raised by the Community and noted by Police during 
recent road safety checks, especially in relation to anti-social motorcyclists the Dorking Area. 
Historically there have been a disproportionate number of people killed and seriously injured on 
motorcycles in this area attributed to poor riding and driving which has allowed an average speed 
check to be installed on the section from Givons Grove to the Burford Bridge. It is anticipated this 
plan is flexible and can be applied with local knowledge to other identified problem areas in the 
district, including the Capel By-pass and adjoin areas where similar problems exist. The funding 
approved will go towards officer overtime. 
 
Recommendation: 

That the Police & Crime Commissioner awards the sum agreed to the above mentioned organisation 
totalling £19,396.80 

Police and Crime Commissioner Approval 
 
I approve the recommendation(s): 
 
Signature: 

 
 
 
Date:  04/08/2020 
 
All decisions must be added to the decision register. 
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Areas of consideration 
 
Consultation 
Consultation has taken place with appropriate lead officers depending on the application. All 
applications have been asked to supply evidence of any consultation and community engagement. 
 
Financial implications 
All applications have been asked to confirm the organisation hold accurate financial information. 
They are also asked to include the total costs of the project with breakdown where the money will 
be spent; any additional funding secured or applied for and plans for on-going funding. The 
Community Safety Fund Decision Panel/ Community Safety and Victims policy officers considers the 
financial risks and opportunities when looking at each application. 
 
Legal 
Legal advice is taken on an application by application basis. 
 
Risks 
The Community Safety Fund Decision Panel and policy officers considers any risks in the allocation of 
funding. It is also part of the process to consider when refusing an application the service delivery 
risks if appropriate.  
 
Equality and diversity 
Each application will be requested to supply appropriate equality and diversity information as part of 
the monitoring requirements. All applicants are expected to adhere to the Equality Act 2010  
 
Risks to human rights 
Each application will be requested to supply appropriate human rights information as part of the 
monitoring requirements. All applicants are expected to adhere to the Human Rights Act. 
 


